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CorelLogic — Cordell Construction Monthly available now!

We are pleased to provide you with January's Cordell Construction Monthly report!

CorelLogic

Cordell Connect: Exclusive service
for National Precast members®

Access the report here.

You can also access the reports via the National Precast website.
Here's how:
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Click here to access the Member Area
Log in if you haven’t already

3. Click on the “CorelLogic Reports” page 4.
Click on the report.
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Pipeline - Australia

The number of new projects added to the construction pipeline in December was 37% lower on a month on month basis. The
estimated number of projects recorded was 1,398 which is at around average levels for the year-end.

Despite the reduction in the number of projects, the value of new projects was calculated at $9Bn; the strongest year end
since December 2016.

On annual basis, the total number of new projects in 2018 was slightly lower than 2017 however the total value of new projects
was almost 25% higher due to the shift in higher value major infrastructure and mining projects.
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1,402 $9,341M

Number of Projects Value of Projects
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